EMA DIRECTOR'S REPORT

September 2021

Updated Emergency Management Agency public awareness brochure and updated Emergency Warming Shelter Brochure with Covid procedures for public distribution.

Attended County EMA Directors meeting via zoom. Obtained updated information on increased Delta variant cases in Knox County along with additional EMA information.

Obtained list of emergency equipment from Knox County EMA available to Town during an emergency disaster situation.

Continuing to update So. Thomaston EOP for a possible workshop to finalize the document late October/ November.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on the emergency generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty N. Thomas EMA Director So. Thomaston, ME